
Notice of Motion 

 

Pride Event in Moray 

 

The Council supports and welcomes Pride in Moray 2022, on the 3 September 2022. 

This marks the first ever Pride event in our region, marking LGBTQ+ visibility in our 

area. We continue to support the Council’s commitments and obligations to a fair 
and inclusive society and the importance of identifying the challenges of being 

LGBTQ+, for those living in rural communities, and especially younger people. The 

Council recognises it can do more and will do so in the future and agrees to work 

supportively with LGBTQ+ groups going forward. 

 

 

Proposed: Councillor Juli Harris 

 

Seconded: Councillor Draeyk van der Horn 
 

 


